2019 Annual Project Review Meeting for Crosscutting, Rare Earth Elements, Gasification and Transformative Power Generation

Accommodations

Omni William Penn Hotel 530 William Penn Place Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, 15219 412-281-7100

The Omni William Penn Hotel is located in heart of downtown Pittsburgh, PA. Since opening the doors in 1916, the Omni William Penn Hotel has played a starring role in the city of Pittsburgh, hosting movie stars, politicians, heads of state and leaders of business.

Omni William Penn Hotel is located 18 miles from Pittsburgh International Airport and 11 miles from Allegheny County Airport.

For reservations, contact the hotel directly at (412) 281-7100. You must reference the DOE Review Meeting of Crosscutting Technologies room block to receive the special group rate. The overnight room rate is \$125.00 plus 14% tax. Lodging arrangements are the responsibility of the attendees.

The above rate will only be available until Friday, March 15, 2019.

Hotel check-in time is 3:00 p.m. and check-out is 12:00 noon.

EARLY DEPARTURE FEES

Guests wishing to avoid an early departure fee of one night room and tax should advise the Omni William Penn Hotel at or before check-in of any change in planned length of stay.

HOTEL CANCELLATION POLICY

Cancellations must be made 72 hours prior to scheduled arrival to avoid a one night charge.

For further information on the Omni William Penn Hotel visit their website at https://www.omnihotels.com/hotels/pittsburgh-william-penn

For more information on the Pittsburgh area visit the Greater Pittsburgh Convention & Visitors Bureau at www.visitpittsburgh.com

For further information regarding the program content, please contact:

Maria Reidpath

Project Manager – Enabling Technologies and Partnerships

U.S. Department of Energy

E-mail: Crosscutting-Technology-Research@netl.doe.gov

For questions regarding conference logistics, please contact: Karen Lockhart, CMP NETL Event Management P.O. Box 10940 Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15236 Telephone: (412) 386-4763

E-mail: karen.lockhart@netl.doe.gov

Recommended attire is business casual. Please also keep in mind the varying degrees of warmth in hotels and plan accordingly.